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Elaine Hodgson 
 

Elaine was the second President of the 1CITG.  When she passed away on February 25, 
2008, Guild members decided they wanted to do something in her honour. A close friend of 
Elaine’s suggested the creation of a Campership available to Guiding’s Lone members, and 

thus the Elaine Hodgson Memorial Lone Guiding Campership was born. 
 

The campership is available to help all registered Lone girls (Sparks through Rangers) 
experience all that their Guiding sisters enjoy. Many of these girls do not have easy access 
to Guiding events and their finances often limit their ability to attend. One application per girl 

will be considered per Guiding season (September through August). 
 

 
 
 

For additional information about the Lone Campership, please email: 
loneguidingcampership@e-guiding.com 
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